September 2024

SAC Newsletter

SCRANTON ATTENDANCE CENTER



UPCOMING DATES:

9/2: No School- Labor Day

9/16: No School-Professional Development

9/27: Homecoming

Welcome Back!

We have had a busy start to the year at SAC! The children in all of the classes are getting used to the routines, learning about classroom expectations, and are making new friends.

In September, classes will be focusing on fall activities, learning to recognize and write names, and on social and play skills. We will also begin letter instruction using the Open Court Curriculum, as well as math instruction using the Bridges Curriculum.



Contact Information:

Teachers:

Dana Workman - dworkman@usd434.us

Donna Prettyman-dprettyman@usd434.us

Julie Flory- jflory@usd434.us

Rebecca Parkhill - rparkhill@usd434.us

Office Manager: Kaitlyn Ball- kball@usd434.us

Parents requesting transportation changes for the day must call the school office by 10:00 a.m. or 2:00 p.m.

800-836-9525, Option 4

Get Connected!

Follow us on Facebook Here

Access the SAC's website Here

School Messenger









"Play is often talked about as if it were a relief from serious learning. But for children play is serious learning. Play is really the work of childhood. -Fred Rogers